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Dear Esteemed Colleagues,
I am pleased you have joined the team encouraging food security in Canada. 
Although we may be spread from coast to coast, our experiences and 
tribulations in hydroponics follow the same path. Together, we combine over 
100 years of hydroponic experience. 

Collectively, we accelerate growth, create simple solutions to complex 
problems and foster a large voice representing the Hydroponic, aeroponic and 
sustainable; growers, distributors and manufacturers of Canada. 

As President, 3 of my current priorities are;
● Gower certification - Successful and Safe growing practices,
● Canadian Manufacturer Certification -  Canadian proven 

technology,
● Lobby Government for support of the hydroponic Industry in 

Canada. 

As a member, keep an eye on our social media page to be the first to know 
about upcoming events. If an event or technology surfaces, believed to be 
beneficial to the CHA and its members, please contact us directly. Active 
engagement and feedback are crucial to the success of CHA. 

Please accept this letter as my oath to serve the Canadian Hydroponic 
Association. 

Sincerely

Mackenzie Warford 
President - Canadian Hydroponic Association 


